
STA EXTENSION1 EXHIBIT 

Summit Broadcasting Group, LLC ("Licensee") is still working with the city of Bend to 
establish a new site. Studies continue to be conducted to confirm that the site will work for 
KBNW. There has been an extensive backlog of proposed projects throughout the city, but 
Licensee expects the city council to review and evaluate its proposal early in 2024. In the 
meantime, Licensee respectfully requests a further extension of this Special Temporary 
Authority to use an emergency wire antenna. 

 
1  The last extension of this STA (BESTA-20230509AA) was filed via email, and the 
option to extend is therefore not available on LMS. Accordingly, this STA extension is being 
filed as a new STA but is in fact a request to extend BSTA-20170420AAD. 


